cef: Louneld
Rebecca Messinaer

From: Oliver Orjiako

Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2024 8:11 AM
To: Sam Faulkner

Cc: Sonja Wiser; Rebecca Messinger
Subject: RE: NW partner

Hello Sam:

Thank you for your comment. Staff will forward your comment to the Clark County Council and put your comment in the
index of record. Thanks again.

Oliver

From: Sam Faulkner <98fatboy2 @gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 7:41 PM

To: Oliver Orjiako <Oliver.Orjiako@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: NW partner

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello my name is Sam Faulkner this is about growing population lam on 119st between ne 72th Ave and ne 50th Ave |
was told in1995 when | moved here that Vancouver has always wanted to be like Portland | didn’t understand what
people were talking about | know what they were talking about we have not enough police/sheriff/fire and crime is out
of control we can’t get cross walks out here for disabled people to get across the street 35mph that everyone does 60
plus your people say they have to move traffic we have to much population and you can’t control it and no plan no more
till you get a plan sounds like Portland



